
Dear students, academics, 

In connection with the Resolution of the Government of the Czech Republic No. 997 of 

October 8, 2020 on the Adoption of a Crisis Measure, the personal presence of students at classes is 

prohibited in the period October 12 – 25, 2020. Tuition will run by distance form only. TUL buildings 

will be closed, just employees are allowed to enter via the chip card. Current information can be 

found at the TUL Rector's Order No. 12/2020 (revision dated 9.10.2020). 

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. 

Ing. Jana Drašarová, Ph.D., Dean of FT 

https://www.tul.cz/en/international-office/covid-19

